From: marianne jacobs im I

Sent: 05 July 2023 12:58

To: I
Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning

Subject: 2023/2141/A - 7 Great Queen St - Objection in principle.

2023/2141/A - 7 Great Queen St - Objection in principle

Dear Planning,

In our Conservation the above proposal of externally illuminated fascai sign & internally illuminated
projecting sign is not appropriate. Back lit lighting and painted signs are what Camden's Appraisal &
Management Strategy suggest as appropriate in the Conservation Area. Internally illuminated projecting
sighs are not approved in the same Camden document.

Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC



